
At the special meeting of the Village Board of Trustees 

held February 20, 2018 

 

Mayor Kastberg called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT:  Trustee Gifford, Mathes, Rizzo, Tiberio and Mayor Kastberg 

 

INTERVIEWS FOR VILLAGE OF SCOTIA/TOWN OF GLENVILLE JOINT MUNICIPAL SURVEY 

COMMITTEE 

The Board of Trustees interviewed three candidates for the vacancy on the Village of Scotia/Town of Glenville 

Joint Municipal Survey Committee created by the resignation of Michael Wagner. 

 

DISCUSSION OF REQEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING PROJECT 

Superintendent Kohout and Chief Almy also in attendance.  The Board of Trustees discussed the need for a 

municipal building for the Village of Scotia.  The Board unanimously decided that the project needs to move 

forward; the board will continue to discuss the process of doing so. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

MOVED by Mayor Kastberg, seconded by Trustee Gifford to adjourn the meeting at 7:20p.m. 

Ayes:  Trustee Gifford, Mathes, Rizzo, Tiberio and Mayor Kastberg 

Noes:  None 

Abstentions:  None  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Maria A. Schmitz 

Clerk to the Village Board of Trustees 


